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2nd March 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Arrangements for the return to school on Monday 8th March 2021 

I am writing to update you on our plans for the safe reopening of the Academy for all pupils.  We are 

looking forward to welcoming them back, and also to being able to come back together again as a whole 

school. 

As you will know, the Government expects all pupils, unless they are classed as Clinically Extremely 

Vulnerable, to return to school full-time from Monday 8th March 2021.   

Pupils from each Year Group will continue to be taught in their classrooms and will be in their own 

bubble. At playtimes and lunchtimes, children will remain in this bubble and not mix with other groups. 

Lunchtimes will be in classrooms, as it was at the end of last term. Keeping children in a class bubble 

will reduce the number of contacts each pupils has with other year groups, and reduce the chance of 

spreading infection.  

 

School uniform / PE days 

 

Pupils are expected to return in full school uniform. However, when it is their PE day, children will need 

to come into school dressed wearing their PE kit, as we cannot have them changing clothes in 

classrooms/toilets.   

 

Monday Platypus, Wolf and Tiger 

Tuesday Elephant, Tiger and Cheetah 

Wednesday Bear, Armadillo, Wolf and Mouse 

Thursday Panda, Platypus, Armadillo and Cheetah 

Friday Elephant, Panda and Panther 

 

Drop off and Pick up Times 

 

We still need to reduce internal travel and times, making sure we keep 2m space, reduce the number 

of people who we come into contact with as much as possible and try to avoid as many people on site 

as possible. 

 

As before, if you have more than one child at the academy then you can drop off both children at the 

earliest time they are allowed in and pick up at the earliest time.  

 

All parents/carers may now use either entrance, Walsh Avenue or Petherton Gardens and then make 

your way to your child’s drop off point on the playground.  

As soon as you have dropped off or collected your child / children, you must leave the site immediately: 

ensuring social distancing. 
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To keep everyone safe, please ensure you wear a mask when entering the school grounds. If 

you are exempt, then you must display a lanyard or badge.  

 

 

Please note, cars will not be allowed down the driveway, except for Taxis. 

 

We will continue to have staggered drop off and pick up times as follows:  

Class Drop off Time Pick up Times 

Bear 8:55am-9:05am 2:55pm-3:05pm 

Elephant 8:55am-9:05am 2:55pm-3:05pm 

Panda 8:55am-9:05am 2:55pm-3:05pm 

Platypus 8:50am-8:55am 3:05pm-3:10pm 

Armadillo 8:50am-8:55am 3:05pm-3:10pm 

Wolf 8:45am-8:50am 3:10pm-3:15pm 

Panther 8:40am-8:45am 3:10pm-3:15pm 

Mouse 8:50am-8:55am 3:05pm-3:10pm 

Tiger & Cheetah 8:55am-9:00am 3:10pm-3:15pm 
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Tiger and Cheetah class pick up and Drop off 

The new drop off and collection point for Tiger and Cheetah class is the KS2 door By Tiger class (On 

the corner of the academy by Tiger class. This is the same door that we always used to come through, 

the children do not need to line up, we will let the children in as you arrive from 8:55am. There will be a 

sign put up to indicate the correct entrance to wait by. There will be a member of staff from Tiger and 

Cheetah class at the door between 8:55am and 9:00am to meet the children. You do not need to 

arrive before this time.  

 

Breakfast Club  

We can confirm that Breakfast club will start back up again on Monday 8th March. Thank you to everyone 

who completed the survey that was sent out last week. If you were not able to complete the survey and 

wish for your child to attend Breakfast club, please email the school office. 

 

If you have any queries regarding any of the above information and the return to school, please email 

the school office at info@oasisnewoak.org or telephone us on 01275 894570. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Philip Allan 

Principal 

mailto:info@oasisnewoak.org

